
 

Paws for Patriots  RAFFLE PRIZE DONATION REQUEST 

 
We need your help.  Our soldiers have sacrificed much to ensure that we retain our freedom and way of life.  Now it’s 

our turn to help provide them with freedom and improve their way of life.  One way that our organization raises funds 

for this amazing cause is through our Paws for Patriots Sporting Clays Tournament, which is being held at Fishhawk 

Sporting Clays, Lithia Florida on Saturday, October 8, 2022.  At the Tournament, we sell raffle tickets to the soldiers 

and other shooters for chances to win raffle prizes.  The success of the raffle ticket sales is a crucial element of the overall 

success of our fund-raising efforts.   AND THIS IS WHERE WE NEED YOUR HELP!   

 

YOUR DONATION OF A GIFT CARD OR OTHER PRIZE ITEM  

FOR THE TOURNAMENT RAFFLE WILL HELP US TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 
 

The monies that are collected for this charity through our Clays Tournament and other events will help us to provide 

these men and women, that are suffering from visual impairments resulting from injuries sustained while in service to 

our country, with a guide dog that will enable the soldier to enjoy mobility once again, independence, and most 

importantly, it will allow him or her to do so with dignity. 

 
We are the Harley Owners Group.  HOG is an international organization for Harley-Davidson motorcycle owners and 

enthusiasts.  The Old Town Chapter Harley Owners Group located in Brandon, Florida, is very active in its local 

community.  We have approximately 210 members, and for the past seventeen years we have chosen Southeastern Guide 

Dogs (SEGD) Paws for Patriots program as our primary charity.  During that time, with the help of people like you, we 

have donated over $550,000.00 to this worthy cause.  Last year alone, we were able to raise $47,000.00.   Our goal is to 

exceed last year’s donation, but we cannot do that without your help! 

   

 
Please assist us with this wonderful cause through your generous raffle prize donation.  Your participation will gain 

recognition for your business as a supporter of wounded veterans in the Tampa Bay area.  We thank you in advance 

for helping Old Town Harley Chapter of Brandon in supporting Southeastern Guide Dogs Paws for Patriot Program. 

 

SEGD is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization so your donation is “Tax Deductible”!  

 
DON’T FORGET TO ALSO ASK ABOUT HOW YOU CAN HAVE YOUR COMPANY NAME DISPLAYED ON THE 

CORPORATE BANNER AND/OR SPONSOR A TEAM OF SOLDIERS TO SHOOT IN THE TOURNAMENT! 

 

For More Information Speak to The Old Town Chapter Member That Contacted You  

or Call Dennis Adams at (757)274-9933 or via email at dadams1000@aol.com 

 


